
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have all had a lovely Easter holiday and enjoyed the break. 
We are approaching SAT’s season for Year 2 and Year 6; please ensure that 
you child is in school every day and if you have any questions to ask          
regarding the process please contact school.  
Please don’t forget that school is closed to all pupils  
except Year 6 on Thursday 5th May, due to the local 
elections.  
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend, fingers crossed 
for some sunshine.  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  
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Leading Parent Partnership Award 
We have for the second time been awarded the 
LPPA. As a school we have gone through a                  
rigorous assessment to gain this award and it                         
reflects our commitment to  home—school links; 
including how we communicate and support our 
parents. Thank you to Mrs Collinson for her hard 
work towards this.  
 
Lichfield Diocese Art Competition 
Well done to Lucy Sheldon, who came joint first in 
the Lichfield Diocese Easter Art Competition.  We are 
all really proud of Lucy and her winning art work was 
on display in Lichfield Cathedral during the Easter                     
holidays. Lucy received some amazing prizes.  
 
Year Five Worship  
Year Five will be leading our Worship on Friday 6th May, parents and 
friends of children in Year Five are more than welcome to attend.  
 
Easter Celebration  
Thank you to all parents and friends who attended our Easter                      
Celebration. It was a fantastic retelling of the Easter story through music , 
song and dance. Well done to all involved.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 90% 94% 

99% 93% 95% 95% 

YN  Layla Andrews 

YR Jessica Perry 

Y1 Adalinde-Eve Fletcher 

Y2 Jesse Totney 

Y3 Devine Okoh 

Y4 Brayden Unitt 

Y5 Charlie Marsh 

Y6 Jayden Butler 

Principal Awards  

98%

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

5th May Polling Day– School closed 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebration Day  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

22nd July School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th September  Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

21st October School closes for Half Term 

31st October School re-opens 

16th December School closes for Christmas holiday 

3rd January 
2023 

School reopens for Spring Term 

17th February School closes for half term 

27th February School re-opens 

31st March School closes for Easter holiday 

17th April School reopens for Summer Term 

26th May School closes for Half Term 

12th June School re-opens 

25th July School closes for Summer holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Eric Brinza Divine Karunwi 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


